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Barnett, Mary

From: Richard Hutchinson <rahj7298@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 11:00 AM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Comment on Proposed List of Impaired Water Bodies.

 
Big Creek and the impaired sections of the Buffalo River should be put in Category 5 in the proposed list of 
impaired water bodies in Arkansas. 
 
Placing these the two sections of Big Creek and two sections of the Buffalo River in Category 4b as the 
proposed list currently does is wrong. This proposed approach fails to protect Big Creek because it lacks 
consideration of point-source and permitted facilities like the C&H hog farm. 
 
Richard Hutchinson 
 
Sent from my iPad 


